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FOBs News! Summer Fun Night! 
 
The Summer Party will be on the 29th June 6-9pm. With fun for the whole family 
including entertainment, DJ games, raffle and barbeque food. If you are able to 
help in anyway please do let the FOBs team know. To begin Year 6’s will be 

having their own celebration in the hall from 6pm. At 7.00pm all the Year 6 children will parade on the 
red carpet to join the Summer Party. ENTRY IS FREE and we look forward to seeing you all there to join 
in with the fun.  You will be able to buy BBQ food and salads, candy floss & sweets, we will also have a 
licenced bar. 
 
 
 
 
Welcome back to Term 6 
 
What a wonderful start to the term. Woodpeckers have created the river Nile as part of their stunning 
start to their Egypt topic. Robins have become pirates and I’ve heard some lovely shanty singing coming 
from their classroom on their journey to Treasure Island!  Owls have taken part in Safety in Action this 
week and have been working on completing the kit car ready for the Uckfield races later this term. 
Kingfishers have begun exploring the Amazon and created some impressive models of the rainforest for 
their stunning start. Wrens have been exploring the outdoor environment going on a mini beast hunt for 
their stunning start.     
 

              
 

       
 



 

 
 
Celebration Assembly 
 
This week we recognise the following children for their effort in learning: 
Wrens:           Oscar       
Robins:     Noah & Joey            
Woodpeckers:  Ella & Scarlott       
Kingfishers:       Hugh & Rosie   
Owls:               Monty    
 
For the tidiest classroom/ cloakroom receiving Tidy Trevor:  Owls     
For the smartest pupils receiving Gorgeous Geoff:    Wrens             
For the politest pupils receiving Polite Penny:       Kingfishers              
 
Well Donel ! 
 
 
 
Attendance 

We are celebrating attendance at Bonners CE Primary School and have introduced 
our new initiative to increase our whole school attendance, where the children gain 
certificates and rewards for improved attendance, individual and whole class.  

Encouraging regular school attendance is one of the most powerful ways you can 
prepare your child for success—both in school and in life!  
 
For the best class attendance all week receiving Leo Lion Award:   Robins 

                           Well done!       
 
 
 
 
Our Christian Value for this week                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sports Day 
 
It was lovely to see so many families at the Sports Day event this week. The 
weather was just perfect and all the children took part in the range of activities. It 
was great to see all the pupils working so well together in their teams and 
supporting each other to do well.  The races went well and children showed real sportsmanship 
competing to do their very best and we saw some impressively close races.  The winners in the team 
events this year were the Jaguars. Well done Jaguars great team work! 
Thank you to all the staff and to Mrs Hart who organised the event and to our FOBs team for providing 
the refreshments and lollies for the children. Well done to everyone! It was a wonderful afternoon. 

 



 

 
 
 
Year 6 residential 
 
We welcome back our year 6 pupils this week after their week at Hindleap. The pupils and staff said that 
they had an amazing time and enjoyed all the activities at the centre. We were so proud of all the 
children who showed great team work, co-operation and resilience during the week, and it was lovely to 
join the pupils from Buxted School where new friendships were made as they took part in the challenges 
together.   Thank you to Mrs Ball, Mrs Stapley, and Mrs Whitmey who gave up their week to look after 
the children.  Mrs Wilson, Mrs Radford, Mrs Packham and Mrs Ruane joined the group for one evening 
during the week and organised some activities to give the staff a well- deserved rest.  Everyone looked 
exhausted on their return back on Friday and we had to wait until Monday to hear all about their 
adventures during the week. As you can see from the photos a very successful week with lots of smiley 
happy faces! Year 5 pupils are now very excited for their chance to experience Hindleap later this term. 
 

                
 

       
 

                 
 



 

 

        Beat the Street 
A fun, free game that will see towns and villages across East Sussex transformed into a giant game! See 

how far you can walk, cycle and run in just 7 weeks.  

Play the game from 6 June - 25 July 2018 and register to win prizes for yourself or join a team to win team 

leader board prizes.  

 
 

Find out more information on the link below 
 
https://www.beatthestreet.me/eastsussex 
 
 
 
 

This initiative is being delivered in East Sussex by Intelligent Health on behalf of NHS 
Hastings and Rother CCG, NHS Eastbourne, Hailsham and Seaford CCG and East 
Sussex Public Health. 
 
 
 

Beat the Street Village Challenge 

                                           

Beat the Street is returning to East Sussex and this year you can take part in the Beat the Street Village 

Challenge! Each weekend we'll be taking over two villages within the county, placing three of our special 

sensors called Beat Boxes on lampposts. You can earn points by swiping the Beat Boxes with a Beat the 

Street card or fob as you walk, run or cycle between the sensors.   

Villages will compete against each other to see how far they can travel over the course of the weekend 

and how many points they can earn together. The points earned will contribute to the village's overall total. 

When the game ends in July, we'll announce the most active village in East Sussex!. 

https://www.beatthestreet.me/eastsussex


 

The school in the winning village will receive £500 worth of sports and fitness vouchers and the villages in 

second and third place will receive trophies. 

21-22 July Maresfield 

Link below to find out more 
 
https://beatthestreet.me/eastsussex/villagechallenge 
 
You will have received your token and parent information from school 

 
A Few Reminders of dates coming up this term 
 

 
 
     

26th June 
 

Year 6 Leavers Service at All Saints Church – Crowborough 

26th June Top Play – Year 1 & 2 – Uckfield College – Coach provided there but 
pick up from Uckfield College 
 

27th June Top Sport – Year 3 & 4 - Uckfield College – Coach provided there 
but pick up from Uckfield College 
 

29th June Bonners Summer Fun Night 6 p.m. – 9.00 p.m. 
 

7th July Uckfield Parade – Year 3’s  
 

9th July Bikeability – Year 6 – Details to follow 
 

10th July Bonners Play – 6.00 p.m. Please note the time change 
 

11th July 
 

Bonners Play – 2.00 p.m. Please note the time change 

12th July Year 5 to Hindleap Warren 
 

13th July Zylo performance to parents 
 

15th July Kit Car – Year 6 
 

16th July Leavers Service at the Church – Times to be confirmed 
 

19th July Last Day of School year 
 

20th July INSET DAY - School Closed to pupil 
 

3rd September INSET DAY   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://beatthestreet.me/eastsussex/villagechallenge


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 


